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Launching the Campaign to

MAKE POKIE PLACES KIDS FREE

27 November, 2008
Australia’s best known reformed pokie addict Gabriela Byrne unveiled a new campaign to “Make Pokie Places Kids Free”. The campaign is supported by the PokieAct.org web site dedicated to removing children from pokie venues. The launch coincides with the annual general meeting of Woolworths Limited on Thursday 27/11/2008 at 11 am. Woolworths is Australia’s biggest pokie operator with more than 11,000 pokies.

“Right now there is an Australia wide assault on our children that lures them into pubs and then exposes them to the sights, sounds and the experience of an easy win on the pokies.” said Gabriela.
The Head of World Vision, Tim Costello, said "I agree that childhood years are precious.  There is no need for premature introduction to adult entertainment.  I am deeply concerned about those pokie operators who aggressively market free food and movies to families who live in our disadvantaged areas with the intent of luring them into their pokie venues. This must stop! I urge you to sign the petition on www.PokieAct.org and tell your families and friends to do likewise”

All Australians who are keen to Make Pokie Places Kids Free should log-on to www.PokieAct.org and sign an online petition which will automatically be forwarded to Woolworths and to the Premier and Gaming Minister in their state or Territory.

The “Make Pokies Places Kids Free” campaign has already received notable support.
Dr Charles Livingstone, a Senior Lecturer at Monash University said "One of the ways in which pokie gambling is made to seem like an everyday, average sort of activity is by exposing young children to poker machine venues in the company of family and friends.  Pokie gambling is a potentially dangerous activity and children should not be encouraged to think it's just another harmless pastime."

“The Make Pokies Places Kids Free” campaign seeks to draw the line on pokie gambling with our children. 
The Woolworths’ Annual General Meeting is set for 11AM, Thursday 27 November 2008 at the Melbourne Convention Centre Building, Corner of Flinders and Spencer Streets, Melbourne, Victoria.  Ms. Byrne will be present at the location from 10 AM to hand out PokieAct.org flyers to shareholders as they enter.

Contact:
Gabriela Byrne (PokieAct.org Chief Advocate)
0414 844 387 or email gabi@PokieAct.org
